CITY OF R\’/
Federal Way

Public Works Department

33325 8th Avenue South

Federal Way, WA 98003
PW/ENGR

JOINT OPERATIONS &
MAINTENANCE FACILITY

EN: This is a notice about an upcoming project that may impact you. To view a translated copy
of this document or to obtain more information, visit the project webpage.

SP: Este es un aviso sobre un préximo proyecto que puede afectarle. Para ver una copia traduci-
da de este documento u obtener mas informacién, visite la pagina web del proyecto.
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VT: Day la théng bao vé mot dw an sép t6i co thé anh hudng dén quy vi. D& xem ban dich clia
tai liéu nay hodc dé biét thém thong tin, vui long truy cap trang web clia dy an.

RU: 3710 yBeaoOMIIeHne 0 NnpeacTosdllem NnpoekKTe, KOTOprVI MOXET OKa3aTb BIUAHUE Ha
Bac. Ecnu Bbl XOTUTE 03HAKOMUTBLCS C nepeBe,u,eHHon Konwvew aToro AOKYMEHTa Uinuv nonyynTb
AONONHUTENbHYIO nHdopmauumio, noceTute BSG-CTpaHMLLy npoekTa.




JOINT OPERATIONS & MAINTENANCE SERECULE

FACILITY AUGUST 2024 TO 15 QUARTER 2026*
T E— . . . - *Subject to change due to weather and/or
www.federalwaywa.gov/page/joint-use-operations-and-maintenance-facility unexpected delays.

Construction will be starting soon for this project which includes: Site work, street and sidewalk improvements (new curb,
gutter, sidewalk, & landscape strip), and construction of multiple buildings for the City of Federal Way’s new Joint
Operations and Maintenance Facility. This facility will serve the Parks, Public Works, Community Development, and
Police Departments.

The facility will be constructed at the current and expanded Steel Lake site: 31130 28th Avenue South, Federal Way, WA.
Street improvements will be constructed primarily on 28th Ave S, with minor improvements on S 309th St & S 308th Ln.

The City has awarded the construction of the Project to Corpinc Construction Company.

The project may include construction impacts such as temporary lane closures, driveway closures, & sidewalk closures.
If on-going language assistance is needed throughout the project duration, please contact the City.

Scan QR code

For questions or concerns about this project, please contact: Desiree Winkler, . .
P.E., Deputy Public Works Director at desiree.winkler@federalwaywa.gov or to view Project

(253) 835-2711. Website

If your property has multiple residents or tenants (i.e. a business complex or apartments), please
distribute copies of this notice or post in a common area such as near the mailboxes in order to
share the news of this upcoming project.




